
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Coming Soon….. 

 

Children return to school on Monday– 

31st October 

17th November—EYFS Trip to  

Biddulph Grange  

18th November  - CHILDREN IN NEED 

  

Christmas Break  

19th December - 2nd January  

 

February Half-Term  

20th - 24th February  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 27th February  

 

Easter Break  

3rd - 14th April  

Closed for Voting—4th May 

 

May Half-Term  

29th May - 2nd June  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 5th June  

 

Last Day of School  

Friday 21st July  

 

For dates over the year please visit      

the website 

4th November 2022 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It was fabulous to see the children enjoy the Halloween disco this this week.  Thank you so much 

for the PTFA parents who gave their time and loaned decorations for this event to be so success-

ful.  The PTFA are now planning the Christmas events—if any parents wish to offer support with 

this please contact the office,.  Thanks you. 

Flu Immunisation Programme 

Polite Reminder — The Immunisation Service shall be in on  Wednesday 16th Novem-

ber to deliver the Nasal Flu spray programme. Thank you to those who have completed 

the on-line consent form already. If you have not done so and would like your child pro-

tected against Flu please complete the consent form by Wednesday 9th November 2022 

using the following link: https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/   

Remembrance poppy merchandise continues to be on sale in the school day. 

If your child wishes to make a purchase please can they bring money to school.  

Items on sale range from the traditional poppy, zip pulls, reflectors, waistbands 

all costing £1 and snap bands costing £2, 

 

On Sunday 13th November Kingsfield will be taking part in in the Biddulph Re-

membrance Parade, where our Headgirl and Headboy will be laying on wreath on 

behalf of all the Kingfield community.  A letter with more details about this event 

has been sent and can be found by clicking  

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/letters/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This years Children in Need will 
be on Friday 18th November. To 

raise money for this amazing 
charity, the school council have 
decided to host a ‘yellow and 

spots day’ where the children can 
donate £1 to come to school 

wearing  anything yellow or spot-
ty. There will be a JustGiving 

page on the school  
website for your donations. 

 https://www.justgiving.com/

page/kingsfield-first-

166755901   

 

 

https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/


We are going on the trip on Thurs-

day 17th November. It is just for 

the morning, a bus will collect us 

and drive us down and bring us 

back just in time for lunch! Whilst 

we are there we will go and explore 

the nature park, make and create 

leaf kebabs, leaf and tree rubbings 

and creating a class nature rain-

bow! To warm and fill our bellies we 

will paying a visit to the hideaway 

café to have a little hot chocolate 

and a piece of flapjack! 

 The cost of this trip will be £5 per 

child. A trip payment link is now 

available via parent pay. This is 

also where you will consent to your 

child going on this little trip. 

A huge WELL DONE to the following    
children who were awarded a  golden 

ticket this week and chose a prize from 
the golden chest:- 

Jack Mountford, Reuben Hopwood, 
George Deakin, Teddy Casewell  

House Points  

Mars - 363 Jupiter – 368 

Earth - 275  Saturn - 212 

This weeks winners are  Jupiter 

Out Of School Achievements 

A HUGE congratulations goes 

to-Maisy Hancock for passing 

her Silver in Swimming  

 

 

School Attendance last week was 96.86% 

Class attendance was:- 

Busy Bees– 98.2 %        Clever Caterpillars— 95% 

Terrific Tigers— 97.8%    Charming Cheetahs— 93.7% 

Learning Lions— 97.3%  Perfect Panthers— 94.3% 

Wise Owls— 96%     Super Squirrels— 95.1%  Fantastic Foxes— 93..7%   

 

                               Congratulations goes to:- Busy Bees 

                                 School target is 98.2% 

 

 

Star of the Week  

Busy Bees -  Baylee Ribbans  

Clever Caterpillars - Lydia Bailey 

Charming Cheetahs -  Natasha Robinson 

Terrific Tigers– Bertie– Ray Cannon 

Perfect Panthers -  Parker Worth 

Learning Lions -  Skyler Bibby  

Wise Owls - Joshua Whalley 

Super Squirrels - Bethlyn Dickerson 

Fantastic Foxes - Ashanti Bryan  

Awesome Award 

Busy Bees -  Ralph Goodwin 

Clever Caterpillars - Joshua Thorne  

Charming Cheetahs - Peggy Casewell 

Terrific Tigers - Callum Lawson 

Perfect Panthers - Lily Wain 

Learning Lions - Mason Wootton 

Wise Owls - Lucie Lawton  

Super Squirrels - Mason Burns  

Fantastic Foxes— Alanah McGregor 

Thoughtful Friend 

Busy Bees - Alana Chapman 

Clever Caterpillars - Jackson Carter  

Charming Cheetahs - Ethan Hornsby 

Terrific Tigers - Isabelle Mason 

Perfect Panthers - Layla Gartside 

Learning Lions - Frankie Aspey 

Wise Owls - Lochlan Chaddock 

Super Squirrels - Carly Bradshaw 

Fantastic Foxes - Jacob Ridgway 

Cur 

Website Updates 
 

Recent information posted on the website includes our reviewed attend-

ance policy, click here to view:- 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies-2/ 

To support with good attendance we work closely with VIP Education who 

monitor all pupils attendance fortnightly.   

Reminder—for any absence, the school must be contacted. 

 

 

 

Also added to the website is a uniform policy found at  

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/school-uniform/ 

To support in having enough school uniform for your child please we             

encourage you to make good use of or contribute to the Take and Donate       

unform station. 

 
 
 

School Admission For Reception 

The application process for a reception place for Sep-
tember 2023 will open on 01 November 2022.  The 
closing date is 15th January 2023. 

The easiest way for parents to apply is online. 
(www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions).   

Further information can be found on  https://
www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/admissions/ 

Please come to out open morning and share with 
friends and families who may have young children 
looking for a school place in September 2023. 

http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions



